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10/11/21 
 

Dear Priests, Deacons and all Parish Ministry Leaders, 
 
 

The Offices of Family and Faith Formation and Youth and Young Adult Ministry are pleased to 
announce that we have been able to reschedule Ministry Days on Friday and Saturday – April 1st 
and 2nd at Holy Family Catholic Church in Citrus Height. Please SAVE THE DATE! 
 
We are excited to confirm that our keynote Katherine Angulo, we will be joining us. Katherine is 
the Program Director of the Thriving in Ministry Initiative at the McGrath Institute for Church 
Life at the University of Notre Dame. Where she works to prepare pastoral leaders for long-
term ministry in the Church and directs the Bishop John M. D'Arcy Program in Priestly Renewal. 
Born in Mexico and raised in Colombia, Katherine received a B.A. in Modern Languages in 2000 
from King College in Tennessee and a M.A. in Pastoral Ministries in 2005 from St. Thomas 
University. Before going to the McGrath Institute, Katherine served for four years as the 
Associate Director of Youth Ministry at the Office of Formation and Discipleship for the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta. And she will be sharing her experience in ministry to encourage and 
inspire the ministry leaders in the Diocese of Sacramento.  
 
If you registered for our original date that registration is still in place. If you have not yet 
registered, you can now at www.ministrydays.com.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Campbell at jcampbell@scd.org or (916)733-
0135.   
 
Yours in Christ,  
 
Deacon Kevin Staszkow 
Director  
Office of Family & Faith Formation (OFFF) 
Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry (OYYA) 
kstaszkow@scd.org 
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